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Mai Vang

From: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Sent: Thursday, August 1, 2024 8:17 AM
To: 'Heather Fay'
Subject: RE: Hearings

Ms. Horn, 
I want to inform you that we did not reach you by phone for the hearing on July 30th; however, after review 
of the file, Ms. Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer is recommending that this fee be 
deleted.  Any questions, please let me know.  Thanks. 
 
 
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 
 
 
From: Heather Fay <heather43302@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Thursday, July 18, 2024 8:09 PM 
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Hearings 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
    Hello, my name is Heather Horn. I am one of the owners of 198 Bridlewood Drive St Paul. 
 
    I am writing this email in response to a letter my husband (Daniel Horn) received on 7/17. My husband and I both work 
if we are needed at the hearings 
 
    The charges being considered were in response to a Feb 4, 2024, event. I was told by the St Paul Sargent that 
responded to my house, that they were sending a team out to secure my door. He also informed me that the St Paul 
police department would pay for the cost since my door was damaged while doing their job. I was also told that the door 
would be completely fixed at a later date which has not yet been done. I received an assessment in March. I spoke to the 
assessor after receiving the notice. I told the assessor at that time that St Paul police had said they would cover the cost 
of securing the door. I have not received any other communication about this matter since March. 
 
    If you have any questions I can be reached at 612-483-4584 or by email at heather43302@yahoo.com.     
     
 
    Thank you for your time, 
 
    Heather Horn 
 


